#158-23

Carol Moore

From: Susan Albright

Sent: Monday, April 24, 2023 5:24 PM
To: Carol Moore

Cc: Rebecca Walker Grossman
Subject: placeholder docket item

To be referred to a committee of the whole

Councilors.... requesting a discussion regarding the use of all one-time money in order to have better context
in which to discuss the two existing docket items (xxx-23 and xxx-23). The one-time money discussion should
include free cash as well as potential overlay surplus funds not needed for overlay surplus and any other one-
time funds to be considered spent in FY23. '

Becky - i talked with Carol and we definitely think the discussion overlay surplus would not be covered by the
existing docket items. the idea is to send this in as a placeholder as we work on this docket item. Please feel
free to edit.

Susan
Susan Albright, President

Newton City Council
Councilor-at-Large, Ward 2





